
Thurs Oct 31 

HALLOWEEN 
Noon Verse-by-Verse 
Bible study 
7:00pm Zumba with 
Gloria 

7:30pm AA meeting 
 

Fri Nov 1 

4:00pm Coat Giveaway 
set up 

7:00pm FLW 
 

Sat Nov 2 

10:00am Coat Giveaway 
2:30 Sarah Olsen Me-
morial service 

 
Sun Nov 3 
DAYLIGHT SAVINGS 
TIME ENDS—FALL 
BACK! 

9:15am Capitol Baptist 
Sunday School 
9:30am Worship—All 
Saints Day and Dia de 
los Muertos 

10:45am Sunday School 

11:00am ChurchLife 
4:00pm FLW 

 
Mon Nov 4 

5:30pm La Casita bas-
ketball 
7:00pm Thorsmen re-
hearsal 
7:30pm Zumba with 
Gloria 

 
Tues Nov 5 

9:00am Tuesday Crew 
Noon Faith in Action & 
La Casita meeting 

6:00pm Let’s Talk at 
Christ the Good Shep-
herd 
6:30pm Festival Chorale 
rehearsal 
7:00pm FLW 
 

Wed Nov 6 

9:00am Rosemallers 
11:00am Open Library 
at La Casita 
11:00am Pastors Study 
group 
5:30pm Youth Leaders 
meeting (here) 
6:00pm Bell choir re-
hearsal 
7:00pm Vocal choir re-
hearsal 
7:00pm Capital Brass  
Quintet rehearsal 
7:00pm Zumba with 
Gloria 
 

Thurs Nov 7 

Noon Verse-by-Verse 
Bible study 
7:00pm Zumba with 
Gloria 
7:30pm AA meeting 
 

Fri Nov 8 

7:00pm FLW 

7:00pm FLW Basketball 
 

Sat Nov 9 

9:15am Meet at church 
to carpool to Bishop’s 
WhirlwindWeekend 
10:00am Art Task Force 
meeting 
6:00pm FLW Women’s 
& Men’s groups meet-
ing 

Events this Week and Beyond! 

Lifetouch Pictorial Directory 

Coming Soon! 

We have set a date of Tuesday, December 

10th for Lifetouch representative to be 

here to take photos of our church mem-

bers for a new directory. 

We need volunteers to make calls and 

schedule appointments, and greeters to 

the church. 

Please contact Peggy Sell at 503/302-

8021 or Janet in the church office if you’d 

like to help. 

This Sunday, November 3rd we honor 
those who have died - in this year and in 
previous years. Please bring pictures of 
your loved one to place on the ofrenda 
(table) in the narthex! Enjoy the Great 
Cloud of Witnesses which adorns our 
worship space, and light candles in re-
membrance. See you at 9:30 am for wor-
ship. 

Let's Talk - did you enjoy participating in 
our collaborative Worship these past 
months? A group of us are gathering to 
meet to chat about what's next.  Won't you 
join us - Tuesday, November 5th at Christ 
the Good Shepherd's Christ house (4440 
State Street) at 6 pm. We would love to 
have your input! Pastor Patricia will be 
there, plus many leaders from Holy Cross. 



Sunday Servants 11-3-19 

Assisting Minister: 
Jeff Ruscoe 

Lector: 
Pat Bryant 

Communion Assistant: 
Pat Bryant 

 
November’s Usher: 

Gary Strand 

 

 Sunday Servants 11-10-19 

Assisting Minister: 

Carolyn Ford 

Lector: 
Steve Tweet 

Communion Assistant: 

Steve Tweet 
 

November  Altar Care: 

Karen Halvorsen, Bette 
Wennevold and  Suzanne 

Stephen 

Brown Bag Snacks 

Every Friday we will be giving Brown Bag snacks 

to Washington Elementary school.  Snacks are 

for homeless children to give them something 

to eat over the weekend.  We are currently at 

25 children and expect the number to increase. 

Here is a list of snacks that would be good for 

the kids! 

Granola bars   Pretzels 

Peanut butter crackers  Cheese crackers 

Trail mix   Rice crispy treats 

Fruit cups   Energy bars 

Gold fish crackers  Applesauce 

All of the snacks must be individually wrapped. 

Please pay attention to expiration dates!  Thank 

you for helping our local school! 

Did you enjoy the Bishop's ser-
mon on Sunday? Well, she is 
holding a meet and greet called 
the "Bishop's Whirlwind Week-
end" on November 9th at St. 
Matthew's Lutheran, Beaverton 
from 10 to 12:30. Pastor Patri-
cia still has 2 places left in her 
car! Meet in the Holy Cross 
parking lot at 9:15 on Saturday 
morning if you want to attend! 

Thanks! 

Please join us for the Memorial 

Service For Sarah Olsen 

Saturday, November 2nd, 2:30pm 

Refreshments to follow 

  

 

 

 

Coat Sharing is  

November 2nd  

10:00am—1:00pm 
Every year the need 

increases!  We will be gathering coats to 
share with our neighbors.  Please bring 

new or gently used clean coats for all ages 
and genders by November 1st..  There is 
greater need for infant to teen sizes.  Last 
year we gave away 130 coats to children, 
and 79 coats to adults.  Place your coat in 
the box in narthex.  Coats must be in by 

November 1st.  Thank you for your 

generosity! 

CHURCHLIFE 2019 

We meet Sunday morning from 11 – 11:30 

(10:45-11 is for chatting and visiting, then we 

begin at 11).  The book, “Honoring Our Neigh-

bor’s Faith” will be available in the office – if 

you are able to reimburse the church $14 for 

your book, it would be appreciated.  This Sun-

day, Nov. 3, we will be studying Chapter 18, 

“Islam”,  and we will have a special guest from 

the Salem Islamic Center here to speak. 

Anyone, adults as well as young people 6th 

grade or higher, is welcome to attend Church-

Life! We meet in the Library. 

Praise Phrase: 

We are invited to love our neighbors both far and 

near.  In our giving, in our sharing, in our living, we are 

part of all God’s love. 


